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With the news of the increasing spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19), the 

American Power Boat Association would like to inform you that we are 

taking this situation very seriously. We are monitoring this closely and 

advising all conducting clubs to follow the guidelines set by the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the World Health Organization 

(WHO), local public health departments, and government agencies. There 

will be more updates as time passes, for now please trust that we intend to 

act in the best interest of ALL involved in our sport. Your patience and 

understanding are appreciated as we navigate through this. 
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